Steven Sepe

From:

Madison Hoewt < madisonhoewt@icloud.com>

Sent:

Monday, February 24, 2025 3:20 PM

To:

House Health and Human Services Committee

Subject:

Support for Bill H-5351

Dear Clerk Sepe,

I am writing to express my strong support for Bill H-5351, which seeks to protect the scope of practice for nurses and estheticians. As a licensed esthetician with years of experience, I have dedicated significant time and financial resources to my profession, paying for certifications out of pocket to ensure I provide safe, high-quality care to my clients.

Recently, I welcomed a newborn into my family, and my career is my livelihood—I rely on it to support my family and maintain financial stability. If my ability to practice were restricted or taken away, it would have devastating consequences, not only for me but for countless other professionals who have built their careers in this field. The loss of our jobs would directly impact our quality of life, stripping away our ability to provide for our loved ones.

This bill is essential to ensuring that trained, licensed professionals can continue to offer their services without unnecessary barriers. I urge you to support Bill H-5351 and stand with those of us who have worked hard to build our careers in esthetics and nursing.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely, Madison Jones

Contact email: Madisonhoewt@icloud.com

Phone number: 850-696-9136

Sent from my iPhone